
 

 

Monday 12th September  
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

         Bank Holiday – Monday 19th September   
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following the announcement at the weekend, we are writing to confirm that school will be 

closed to all children for the bank holiday on Monday 19th September. 

Kind regards, 

School Office 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


